
 

 

 

 Press Release 

Saltash Library Hub Refurbishment Works 

 

Saltash Town Council have appointed a contractor to undertake curtain walling works 

to the Saltash Town Council Library Hub. 

The agreed works are scheduled to commence in the new year 2024, the work will be 

actioned in segments resulting in minimal impact to the services offered from the 

library hub and it will remain open throughout the works.  

The works to the grade 2 listed building will improve energy efficiency with double 

glazed units and better draft prevention.  


